Public Schools

September 23, 2022

Advanced Electric Signs
1550 Down River Dr
Woodland, WA 98674

Dear Susan,

Thank you so much for your generous donation of $5,000 to the Yale Elementary School! Itis my
understanding that this money is to be used to provide field trips for students at Yale School. The
staff and students are so excited to have this opportunity. | am sure you are aware of the positive

impact your generous contribution has for the students and staff. Again, thank you.

Sincerely,

/

Stacy Br&y/n

Executive Director of Business Services, Woodland Public Schbols
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